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Introduction 
This report informs the Board of the work undertaken by Harrow Chief Executives at 
their meetings on 25th January and 22nd February 2010. 

Key Elements 
The HCE Group held a special meeting on 25th January to consider progress on their 
priorities.  They received: 
 

• a presentation on the development of a Health and Well being Strategy (see item 
on this agenda),  

• Community Cohesion,  
• Mitigating the Impact of the Recession, and  
• Climate Change.   

 
These presentations described the stage of development of strategies and action plans to 
progress these priorities.  The priorities are at different points in development and HCE 
agreed timetables for receiving further updates.  At significant points in the development 
of each strategy and when it is complete, each will be reported to the Board for advice 
and direction.  Details of progress as at January 2010 can be provided if required. 
 
The meeting held on 22nd February was a performance morning at which the progress of 
management groups in pursuing their targets was reviewed.  An extract from the 
performance report considered by the meeting is appended for information.   
 

Actions for the HSP Board 
The Board are asked to receive this report and comment on the way in which the 
performance information has been provided to assist officers in designing the format for 
reporting to future meetings.   

Recommendations 
The Board are recommended to note this report 

 


